
 
 
 

Memo: Referrals for Fibroid Embolisations 
 

This is to alert you to the preferred method to refer patients for consideration of embolization. 
 
This procedure is not booked in the usual way via ROERS, since it requires a consultation with an 
Interventional Radiologist before proceeding. 
 
The clinical lead for this service is Dr Brendan Buckley. The best way to refer is to dictate a letter to 
Interventional Radiology attention Dr Buckley. Paper referrals to Radiology are not currently scanned 
onto 3M so it is not possible to know if the referral has been received. However if a letter is dictated 
then Dr Buckley will receive it via the Messaging system on Concerto and action accordingly. 
 
Also – when seeing patients back in Gynae clinic after the procedure - please copy Dr Buckley into 
the letter to enable follow up data to be collected. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter 
 
Jenny McDougall 
Service CD 
Gynaecology 

 


